
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref. No. : VS/PV/2024-25/Cir- 36                                           Date : 22/10/2024 

Circular for Minds on Math 
Dear Parent 

Namaste! 

We sincerely hope this message finds you and your beloved family in excellent health and high 

spirits. 

We are delighted to announce an upcoming event that aims to enhance your child's mathematical 

skills while making learning a fun and engaging experience. We cordially invite you to our "Minds 

on Math" - an interaction program for parents of class 3. 

Event Details: 

Date :  26th October  

Time : 08:45 am 

Venue : School Auditorium 

Program Highlights: 

Interactive Mental Math Activities: Experience exciting and interactive activities that stimulate 

mathematical thinking and problem-solving. 

Parent-Child Math Challenges: Engage in friendly Math challenges with your child and discover 

the joy of learning Math together. To empower parents with skills and techniques to teach their wards 

how to do mental math with ease, speed and accuracy. 

 
Expert Guidance: Our experienced Math educators will be present to provide guidance, answer 

questions, and offer tips for supporting your child's Math learning journey at home. 

We believe that parental involvement is crucial in nurturing a love for Mathematics in our students. 

This program will provide a wonderful opportunity for you to actively participate in your child's 

education. 

We look forward to your presence at the “Minds on Math”. 

We hope to make it a memorable and enriching experience for both you and your child. Kindly ensure 

your presence on time. 

Warm regards, 

Principal 

Deepening    Roots  Broadening   Vision 


